
 
 

Stay positive, safe and healthy! 

In Solidarity, 

Shireen Clark 

President, CUPE Local 374 

 

RE: Bargaining Update Coming Soon 

 

December 9, 2020 

Dear Members, 

There will be a bargaining update coming out next week that will 
require input from all members. If you have a current email at your 
employer, you will receive the information needed through that email 
address. We have received permission to use the email for this purpose 
due to the pandemic.  

If you do not have a work email and have not yet subscribed to receive 
Union Bulletins, please visit www.cupe374.ca and subscribe now to be 
able to participate.  

Please contact your Unit VP or call 250 472 0374 if you have any 
questions. 

Thank you.  

http://www.cupe374.ca/

